
 
 

                                                                                                                           
 

 

February 28, 2020 

 

Message from the Principal 

  
Dear La Reina Families, 
  
  
Our amazing Class of 2020 is currently on Kairos! They have 
had many opportunities to share and reflect together, 
including a time of prayer at Mass on Ash Wednesday. The 
Kairos retreat is powerful and meaningful and the students 
have been on an exceptional, spiritual journey. The entire La 
Reina community is sending their prayers as the students 
prepare to come home tonight.   
  
I also wanted to address questions and concerns around Coronavirus/COVID-19, and the steps L  
Reina is taking to maintain a safe learning environment. 
  
There is currently no need to alter normal school schedules and activities. At this time, the 
California Public Health Department is not recommending the cancellation of public events. 
According to the California Department of Public Health there is no current evidence of 
sustained person-to-person transmission of the virus in the United States. 
For more information and to read more about what steps La Reina is taking to keep classrooms 
germ free, please CLICK HERE. 
  
Wishing you a blessed Lent, 
  
Mrs. Maggie Marschner   

  
 

 
  

https://lareina.myschoolapp.com/podium/push/Log.aspx?s=1420&snd=145a1665-2376-4476-9b93-ef4e1658c169&url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.cdph.ca.gov%2fPrograms%2fCID%2fDCDC%2fPages%2fImmunization%2fnCOV2019.aspx&lbl=California+Department+of+Public+Health
https://lareina.myschoolapp.com/podium/push/Log.aspx?s=1420&snd=145a1665-2376-4476-9b93-ef4e1658c169&url=https%3a%2f%2fbbk12e1-cdn.myschoolcdn.com%2fftpimages%2f1420%2fmisc%2fmisc_183901.123dx&lbl=CLICK+HERE


 
 


